
 

 
 

4th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
You are receiving this email as we are expecting your child/ren in school w/c 5th January. 
 

 Students are to attend in full uniform and arrive at school at the usual time. 
Registration is at 8.50am 

 

 Students should use their usual entrance to school in the morning and head to 
their designated teaching area and form room. 
 

 There is a reduced menu on offer for school lunch, which we will share with you as 
soon as we can. There will be a hot food option available. 
 

 School transport arrangements remain as normal. 
 

 Students should have a face covering for school transport and for moving around 
school, and should adhere to social distancing guidelines.  

 
 
 
With best wishes 
 

 
 
Julie Caddell 
Principal 
 
 


